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No. 1 West Franklin Street. 

Baltie9Pe, June 2nd, 1896. 

Dear Blumer:-

I am interested in the Paris medical men between '20 and '40, partic-
~ 

ularly in La~nnec and Louis, and I am looking up at odd intervals the history 

of the American students who were in Paris at that time, particularly with 

Louis. I thought perhaps Brigham's notes might contain something of interest. 

I wish you would ask his ~ephew. __) 

/Many thanks for the copy of' the Jo-d'r~l."' We Shall be awfUlly sorry to 

lose your cousin. He is a trump, and I think has stability enough to with-

stand even early success, which is such a cruelty to so ~any of us. 

Sincerely yours, 

wrr Osler 

/ 

"Brigli 's notes". The reference is to Jlr~ 
Brigham*, first supt. of the State L~tic Asylum, 
Utica, N .Y. {n0\'7 Ut ica State Hospital), who visited 
Europe early in the Xixth Century.) I have a copy 
of his Journal. ~ 

G.A.B. 
10 Apr. 1920. 


